
Hello, my name is Kayti Capell and I live at 6223 SE Clatsop St, Portland, OR 97206. I am asking for you to 
PLEASE vote in favor of HB 2927.  I believe in ONE PERSON, ONE VOTE.  A popular voting system is the 
most fair and honest way to serve the interests of the public. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kayti Capell 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


